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WALTER S. PAINTER 
32 PEARL STREET 

NEW YORK. N. Y. 

TELEPHONE 

'BOWLING GREEN 5055 

Mr. w.s. Crandell, 
A.P.W. Paper Company, 
Albany, N.Y. 

Dear Sir: 

August 9th, 1923. 

Herewith please ind draft showing 
run-off for 1917. 

you have in your 
drographs for the 

that the reconstructed 
water to operate the 
nths, operating the 
ance of the time. 

Please advise i 
possession any additional 
years up to date. w� find 
pondage will give us ple 
grinders five and a ha f 
generator unit over t b 
This, however, compels 
during tbe winter peri 

ration of the grinders 

Please let 
ou may have by return 

WSP-MJ3 
enc. 

information 

Yours very tru 
[. 

Painter 




